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The Village of Berrien Springs has a history as
rich as its name! Incorporated in 1863 though
some records suggest 1867 the village, along
with Berrien County, was named in honor of
John MacPherson Berrien. Berrien was a
distinguished lawyer, U.S. senator, and even
served as the U.S. attorney general under
President Andrew Jackson.

But what about the "Springs" in Berrien
Springs? 

That addition came in April 1836, thanks to
merchant R.E. Ward, who requested the name
change after mineral springs were discovered
in the area. These springs were once believed
to have health benefits, making the village a
notable spot in Michigan’s history!
Stay tuned for more fascinating facts about
our community in the next newsletter! 

Let’s Get Green this Spring!Soak Up the Sun at The Grove

The Village of Berrien Springs is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.

 As the weather warms up, we’re
excited to kick off our seasonal
clean-up efforts! Brush Pick-Up
resumes on April 2nd, so be sure to
have your brush neatly placed
parallel to the road by 7:30 AM for
collection. Our crews start early to
help keep our village looking its
best.

If you're looking for a way to dispose
of recyclables, mark your calendar for
Village Recycle Day on April 17th.

And don’t forget, from April 21st to
April 24th (until Noon), we’ll be
holding our Village Spring Clean-Up,
making it easier than ever to clear out
unwanted items and tidy up for the
season.

Did you know?
Spring is here, and that means longer
days, warmer weather, and the perfect
time to enjoy the great outdoors!

The Grove is the ideal spot to reconnect
with nature—whether you’re taking a
leisurely walk, playing with your kids at
Wolf’s Prairie Park, or enjoying a
peaceful moment under the trees. Our
parks are family and dog-friendly, so
bring your loved ones (both two and
four-legged) and make the most of this
beautiful season!

Community Reminders
With the grass coming back, we kindly
ask everyone to be mindful of yard
upkeep and weeds.

Also, a friendly reminder that parking in
the tree lawn is prohibited. 
Violators will receive a notice first, and
repeat violations will result in a ticket.

Thank you for doing your part to keep our
community clean and beautiful!

Leaves need to be placed in
biodegradable bags. 

Crews will pick them regularly.
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Upcoming Events &

IMPORTANT DATES
April 2 | Brush Pick Up Starts 

April 17 | Village Recycle Day 

April 18 | Village Hall Closed 

April 21 -April 24 | Village Spring Clean Up

May 4 | Spring Market in the Grove 

May 15 | Village Recycle Day

May 26 | Memorial Day Parade 
Village Hall Closed

May 30 | Village Trash Day due to Holiday

June 2 | Water Bills Due 

June 12 | Village Recycle Day

June 15 | In a Pickle 5k Run

June 19- June 22 | Village Wide Garage Sale

July 4 |  4th of July Parade | Pickle Festival 

July 10 | Village Recycle Day

August 7 | Village Recycle Day

August 11-August 16 | Berrien County Youth Fair

September 1 | Village Hall Closed

September 5 | Village Recycle & Trash Day 
due to Holiday

September 8-10 | Village Fall Clean Up
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